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This bill analysis was prepared by the nonpartisan legislative staff for the use of legislators in their deliberations and does not constitute an official statement of legislative intent. 
 

OVERVIEW: Section 2.1 of S.L. 2022-71 removes references to a specific student information system 

application used for reporting educational data and substitutes in its place the term "student 

information system."  

This section became effective July 8, 2022. 

CURRENT LAW:  G.S. 115C-12(18)e. requires, when practicable, reporting requirements developed by 

the State Board of Education as part of the Uniform Education Reporting System to be incorporated into 

the PowerSchool application or any other component of the Instructional Improvement System. 

BILL ANALYSIS:  This section of the act removes the reference to the specific PowerSchool application 

in G.S. 115C-12(18)e. and instead refers to "school information system." 

EFFECTIVE DATE:  Section 2.1 of S.L. 2022-71 became effective July 8, 2022. 


